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MILLBRAE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING 
will be held on 

Tuesday, January 17, 2023 approximately 7:00 pm  
                      

regarding 
Proposed Education Parcel Tax on May 2, 2023 All Mailed 

Ballot 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the Millbrae School 
District (“District”), at a Board meeting to be held on January 17, 2023, will hold a public 
hearing pursuant to Government Code section 50077 on the issue of calling an all mailed 
ballot election on May 2, 2023, to levy a qualified special tax (“Parcel Tax”) on all parcels in 
the District’s boundaries.  At the hearing, public input will be solicited concerning the 
proposed Parcel Tax measure.   

 

The public hearing will begin at approximately 7:00 pm at Millbrae School District, 555 
Richmond Drive, Millbrae, CA 94030.  Further information concerning this hearing and the 
proposed Parcel Tax may be obtained from Debra French, at (650) 697-5693X029. 

 

Dated: January 13, 2023.  

 
 
 


